
Police National Headquarters
180 Molesworth Street. PO Box 3017, Wellington 6140, New Zealand. 
Telephone: 04 474 9499. Fax: 04 498 7400. www.police.govt.nz  

IR-01-22-30378 

14 October 2022  

Barry Murphy  
fyi-request-20706-6c291cbd@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe Barry  

Request for information 

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 3 October 2022, 
in which you requested the following: 

I'd like to know all the costs incurred by Police for John Sinclair to date, 
broken down into categories where possible. Policing costs (man hours 
spent each time he commits an offence).  

Your request is refused in full pursuant to section 18(g) of the OIA, as the 
information requested is not held by Police and I have no reason to believe it is 
held by another agency.  

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not 
satisfied with the response to your request. Information about how to make a 
complaint is available at: www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 

Yours sincerely 

Michelle McGuinness 
Michelle McGuinness 
Central Information Request Team 
Service Group 
New Zealand Police   
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